
 

NEWTON SOLNEY PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CO-OPTION OF ONE PARISH COUNCILLOR 
 

The Electoral Services Department of South Derbyshire District Council has 
confirmed that the regulation 10 requests from electors have not been fulfilled and 
the Parish Council may now fill the casual vacancy by co-option. 

 
If you are interested in serving as a Parish Councillor, please write to the Parish 
Clerk confirming that you are qualified to be a Councillor (see our Councillor Co-
option procedure), include your CV and a brief explanation of why you are interested 
in joining the Parish Council. The Council meets once a month (except     in August) on 
the third Tuesday in the month. If you would like to know more about the role, please 
contact the Clerk. 

 
Candidates will be invited to speak at the Parish Council meeting to be held on 
Tuesday July 16th after which a vote by Councillors may take place. Full  details of 
the process including an application form can be found in the Councillor Co-option 
policy on the link below; 
 
https://www.newtonsolneyparishcouncil.gov.uk/documents 

Email: Clerk@NewtonSolneyParishCouncil.gov.uk 
 

Post: Parish Clerk, Newton Solney Parish Council, c/o 19 Shepard Close, 
Hempshill Vale, Nottingham NG6 7BP 

 

This notice is also available on the website:www.NewtonSolneyParishCouncil.gov.uk 


